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	 Greetings, everyone!  I hope yours has been a good week and I pray that 
you have had the privilege of sharing the Good News of Jesus with someone - 
through both your words and actions.  I also pray for you a passion to grow 
deeper in the intimacy of your personal walk with Jesus.  Remember — there is 
no shortcut to spiritual growth; there does not exist a once-a-day pill that will 
insure you are maturing in your faith!  The best strategy for assuring consistent 
spiritual growth is rather simple yet requires a healthy measure of self-discipline:  
(1) daily conversations with Jesus; (2) daily Bible study; (3) joining w/other 
Christians for worship and fellowship on a regular basis; (4) honoring God’s “do’s 
and don’ts”; (5) seeking out a place of service within the ministries of your 
church; (6) living on mission — sharing the Jesus story every time the 
opportunity arises. 


	 Many of you will notice when you come to church Sunday morning that a 
bunch of new carpet has been installed throughout the church.  The areas 
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	 Next Tuesday & Wednesday (April 16/17), we’ll be sending a team of 30 
people to Sacred Roots Farm for the purpose of engaging and completing 
(hopefully!) four or fi
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• basement renovation - demolition, framing, possible electrical

• cottage - pressure washing, landscaping, clearing scrub growth

• program house - deep cleaning and fl
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• assembly of outdoor benches and an arbor

• pressure wash fencing in preparation for future painting


	 All the people serving on this ministry team are paying their own way…
which I think is pretty cool - paying their own way for the privilege of rolling up 
their sleeves and doing some work!  Pray for the safety of the team as they travel 
up and back, and safety as they work on the various projects.
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